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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to provide my full support for the Hillsboro Hops and their ongoing efforts 

to promote youth engagement and active play opportunities in our community. As 

Executive Director of a local Youth Development non-profit, I have had the pleasure 

of collaborating with the Hillsboro Hops on several occasions, witnessing firsthand 

the positive impact they have had on the lives of countless young people in the 

Portland Area. 

 

Through active play activations and youth engagement initiatives, the Hillsboro Hops 

have provided invaluable opportunities for local youth to participate in baseball 

activities, have fun, and interact with professional baseball players. These initiatives 

not only promote physical activity and healthy lifestyles but also foster a sense of 

community, belonging, and aspiration among our youth. The Hillsboro Hops' 

commitment to supporting youth sports and recreational programs is commendable, 

and their dedication to making baseball and softball accessible to all members of our 

community is truly inspiring. I firmly believe that their efforts have a profound and 

lasting impact on the lives of our youth in our community. 

 

I am proud to express my full support for the Hillsboro Hops and their mission to 

foster positive change in our community through the power of baseball and softball. I 

strongly encourage you to consider supporting their efforts, as they have the potential 

to benefit not only Hillsboro but all surrounding communities in our region. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Swing For The Fences, 


